
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 272 OF 2017

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS MERLINO, DICKINSON, FRASIER AND LEGGETT

AUTHORIZING REDUCED FEE FOR USE OF THE FESTIVAL COMMONS AT THE

CHARLES R. WOOD PARK FOR THE PROSPECT SCHOOL’S

26TH ANNUAL VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT

WHEREAS, the Village of Lake George has requested that the event fee for two day use of the

Festival Commons at the Charles R. Wood Park be reduced for the Prospect School’s 26th Annual Volleyball

Tournament, which is to be held on August 5th and 6th,  2017 at the Million Dollar Beach, for the following

reasons:

1.)  After many years of providing alcohol at their annual volleyball tournament, New York State will

not grant the Prospect School a temporary liquor license this year to allow sale of alcoholic refreshments on

State-owned Million Dollar Beach.  Therefore, they will set up at the Festival Commons for a barbeque and

alcoholic refreshments; 

2.) No other requests were received for use of the Festival Commons on August 5th and 6th, 2017, 

and  

WHEREAS, the Parks, Operations & Management Committee has considered this request and

approved a reduced use fee for the two day event of One Thousand Five Hundred Dollars ($1,500) for the

Prospect School’s 26th Annual Volleyball Tournament, now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Warren County Board of Supervisors hereby approves the request by the

Village of Lake George to assess a reduced use fee of One Thousand Five Hundred Dollars ($1,500) for the

Prospect School’s 26th Annual Volleyball Tournament for the reasons outlined herein.
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